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March 6, 2012

RECEIVED
To: Development Review Commission
RE: In favor of John Chessar’s application MAR 0 8 2012
File No. LU 12-0005 City of Lake Oswego
Community Development Dept.

Location of Property: 1125 Maple St.

We live down below and 1 house over at 1207 Lakefront Rd. We have looked over
the remodeling plans carefully and have no objection to this application to build an

addition. The nlans seem reasonable and do not occupv too much of the property
Tootprint 1ne aqaqaiton plenus willl tNe Style U1 ule Ul 1gildl Ues1giL,

We are in favor of allowing this permit.
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Gerd and Ruth Hoeren
1207 Lakefront Rd.
Lake Oswego

EXHIBIT G-100
LU 12-0005




